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National School Counseling Week Feb. 3-7  

As we wrap up the week, please join me in thanking our counselors - I 
apologize for not sending this at the beginning of the week, but it is not too 
late to note that it is ​National School Counseling Week 2020​.  The ASCA 
touts counselors as instrumental in “Helping Build Better Humans.”  I would 
say they take the lead among staff in their contributions to helping students 
with the myriad of challenges impacting school success.  Thanks to Ellen 
Thomas, Kirsten Bledsoe, Kiley Gard and Julianne Dow for all you do!  Also, 
pictured at right Kirsten Bledsoe receiving the Blue Heron award for College 
Bound sign-ups.  Once again the middle school exceeded the state average 
with over 77% of eligible students registered.  
 

Board Meeting Summary from February 6, 2020 

The Board of Directors met on Thursday, February 6 for a work/study meeting.  The agenda included:  

● Blue Heron students demonstrating the ROADS Challenge (robotics).  This challenge is part of 
the STEAM class at Blue Heron, and the students learn about teamwork, leadership, problem 
solving, coding, science and math.  The highlight was the drone flight, inside the Board room 
and around Director James-Wilson.  Pictured students: Tallulah Sebastian and Dilery Salcedo.  
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